
 

 

Whitemoor Academy, Whitemoor, St. Austell, Cornwall, PL26 7XH 

01726 822274    Website: www.whitemoor.org.uk 

Head of School: Mrs Rundle  

Monday 23rd November 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

In class 2 we are currently learning about plants and other living things.  

We would like to take the children on a walk though Whitemoor so they can discover and observe the 

variety of plants growing and consider the difference between deciduous and evergreen trees. 

We are looking to go on our observational walk on the morning of Thursday 26th November. Could 

children please bring their wellies in to school (in a plastic bag) and some suitable waterproof clothing 

(coats and waterproof trousers if they have them). As it will be their P.E day can children come dressed 

in their PE Kits as normal.  

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to speak to a member of Class 2 staff. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 

Kind regards 

Class 2 


